
     
 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER – JULY 2022 
Welcome to the final newsletter for this academic year. It’s been a difficult year, but we hope that we 

will be able to go back to normal next year, with trips, after school clubs and residential visits. 

 

STAFF LEAVING 
We have five members of staff who are leaving us at the end of this term:-  

• Joel Moulton is leaving us to take up other opportunities. He will leave a big gap in Year 1 but we are 

sure he will stay in touch and let us know how he is getting on.  

• Millie Edwards is retiring at the end of this term after many years at the school. Millie has given 

lots of support to specific children as well as running the after-school club and activities in the 

holidays. We are going to miss her and wish her all the best for her retirement.  

• Jill Ineson is also retiring at the end of term. Jill has worked as a teacher at the school for many 

years and started at the old Infant School. She has agreed to come back in September to continue 

to support us in school on a part-time basis – thanks Jill!  

• Rose Link, who has been a delight in the office, will be leaving us at the end of term to take up a 

new post and we wish her well in her new job.  

• Del Fearon, a valuable member of our cleaning team, is retiring after several years at the school. 

We want to thank her for all her hard work and commitment.  

 

STAFF STARTING 

We would like to welcome some new staff to the Sharrow team:- 

• Nadia Parveen has joined the office team as a part-time Receptionist, working every morning.  

• Habsa Hussaini and Hodan Abubakar have joined the cleaning team and we look forward to working 

with them both.  

 

YEAR 6 

We would like to wish all of our Year 6 pupils’ good luck in their new secondary schools. Please keep in 

touch - visit us when you can to let us know how you are getting on at your new school.  

 

NURSERY  

We also have a number of pupils in Nursery who are leaving at the end of this term to start at their new 

schools in Reception. We are sure they will settle quickly into their new schools.  

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

There has been high demand for after school childcare this year so we are increasing our numbers. 

Families currently using the provision have been emailed to ask them to confirm what they need next 

term. If you would like to start accessing after school childcare from September for the first time, 

please contact the school office to complete an After-School Club booking form.  

 

HOLIDAYS 
We break up for the holidays on Friday 22nd July and the children return to school on Monday 5th 

September. Please find the dates for next year overleaf. We hope you all have a lovely break! 
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